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It looks like teenagers aren’t hitting the bottle as often as
before. On Jan. 10, BBC News Magazine published an article
that looked at the teenage non-drinkers, who are finding other
ways to celebrate and have fun without sipping the sauce.

“UK teenagers might have a reputation for binge drinking, but
in reality the number of young people consuming alcohol has
declined sharply,” wrote Catrin Nye and Hermeet Chadha for
BBC.

Teenagers are stepping away from alcoholic drinks and finding
other ways to spend their time, BBC reported. The article
highlighted Liam Brooks, an 18-year-old from east London, who
had to put drinkers to bed and said “there is no pretty
drunk,” BBC reported.

BBC’s findings are based on a 2012 report by the National
Health Service statistics that found 12 percent of those age
11 to 15 said in 2011 they have sipped alcohol within the last
week. This number is down from the 26 percent found in the
previous decade, BBC reported.
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